Dear Resident, 2018 05

Dare I say it? Spring is finally here. Let us hope for a sunny summer we can all enjoy.

Meanwhile, your council has started work on Neighbourhood Planning proposals to submit to SBDC for further appraisal. It is very important we make our view known before final decisions are taken. ALL residents are asked to contribute their views.

Task Teams led by a Parish Councillor and a Resident, have been set-up to cover the following areas and will be meeting shortly. If you would like to air your views please email us on info@denhambucks-pc.gov.uk or attend your local meeting: -

Higher Denham

Cllr Sharon Williams, Associate/Resident Edna Austin & prior Resident Glenys Price

Tatling End, including Bakers Wood and Broken Gate Lane

Cllr Bill Davey & Resident David Quinton

Denham Green

Cllr Sylvia Jefferys & Resident Roy Lyle

Clir Sylvia Jefferys & Resident Roy Lyle

Denham Village including A40

Clir Guy Hollis & Resident John Young

New Denham, Including Willowbank

Clir Sam Sproul & Resident Tony Valentine

Once these teams have formulated and agreed a way forward, it will be presented to the Steering Committee, Chaired by a Resident, to consider and form an overall plan for Denham.

LET US KNOW YOUR VIEWS. This is your chance to influence the future of Denham. All councils have been directed by the Government to allocate land for building. This may mean releasing Green Belt land where infill sites have been exhausted. For instance, SBDC propose that the existing sites used for the car boot should be developed for offices and warehousing which we feel will generate extra traffic jams and pollution throughout the week. We would rather it was used for sports and left as green belt space. What are your views? Please respond.

On a lighter note our Communities Committee, led by Cllr S Williams, has just held another Social Sunday afternoon tea, dancing & Bingo in the New Denham Community Hall (generously lent to us at no cost again). A very enjoyable event.

We continue to do our utmost on behalf of the community and your help would be appreciated. Please get in touch. It can be very rewarding to help others.

Save the Date: The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on the 16 May 2018 **The Parish Council** meets on the 2nd Monday of every month (except August) at 19:30 in the Parish Office, Rear of Denham Village Memorial Hall, Village Road, Denham, and residents are always welcome to attend.

Marilyn Heath. Chairman, Denham Parish Council

Our grateful thanks to 'In and Around Denham' for providing this platform for us.